
Please support HB 3173 as the fairgrounds are an important gathering place for communities. They have been hit hard especially in 
Wasco County due to the pandemic. We need to support these community hubs that bring people together unified to have a good 
time and for educational purposes. We need more unity in our world. 

Nicole Chaisson
The Dalles, Oregon


